
 
 
 

January 24, 2013 
 
 
Dr. Hu Manley acs iupac 
NSI-Research.info 
340 84th Street 
Miami, FL  33141 
 
Dear Dr. Manly: 
 
I have been asked to reply to your letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
Chairman Allison Macfarlane, dated December 31, 2012.  Upon review of the extensive 
information that you provided with your request letter, we have determined that the NRC is not 
the appropriate Federal agency to consider the radiation protective approach being described. 
 
We suggest that a more appropriate Federal agency recipient for your request is the 
Department of Health and Human Services’ National Institutes of Health (NIH), which operates 
a Radiation and Nuclear Countermeasures Program.   That program is located in NIH’s Division 
of Allergy, Immunology, and Transplantation (DAIT) within its National Institute of Allergy and 
Infectious Diseases.  For your convenience, the name and mailing address for the Director of 
the DAIT is provided, below. 
 

Dr. Daniel Rotrosen, Director 
Division of Allergy, Immunology and Transplantation 
National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases 
National Institutes of Health 
9000 Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD 20892-6601 

 
Your interest in enhancing safety for radiation workers is appreciated by us at NRC.   
 
 

Sincerely, 
       
      /RA/       
 

Christian Einberg, Chief 
Radioactive Materials Safety Branch 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials and 

            Environmental Management Programs 
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